TOWN OF CEDAR POINT

Mayor Scott Hatsell

Mayor Pro-Tem
Pamela Castellano

Board of Commissioners Frankie Winberry John Nash Gary Bray



Town Administrator
David M. Rief

Mailing Address PO Box 1687 427 Sherwood Avenue Swansboro, NC 28584 Phone: 252-393-7898

May 13, 2020

Public Hearing Comment Options
May 19, 2020 Public Hearing
Rezone Request RZ-2020-01

If you would like to provide written comment:

You are encouraged to submit your written comments through the Public Comment Form found on the Town website, or by clicking here. Alternatively, you may submit written comments to jcalhoun@cedarpointnc.org. Any written comments received by Thursday, May 21, 2020 at 4:00 PM will be submitted to the Board of Commissioners prior to any decision being rendered on the rezoning request.

If you would like to comment *verbally during the hearing*:

You are encouraged to indicate your intention to do so prior to the meeting in one of the following ways:

- 1. By submitting the Public Comment Form found on the website, or by clicking here.
- 2. By sending an email to jcalhoun@cedarpointnc.org.
- 3. The Zoom meeting room will open at 6:00 PM, 30 minutes prior to the Board of Commissioners meeting. Anyone who indicates during that time the desire to speak will be able to do so during the meeting.
- 4. Anyone using the Zoom meeting software to participate in the meeting may use the 'Chat' feature to indicate their intention to speak during the public hearing.

Please call Town Hall should you require additional information or further assistance.

Jayne Calhoun Town Clerk